
When the travel restrictions were lifted the first trip I took was resuming the tradition me and my 

father have of going to one of the Yankees-Red Sox series in a year because he is a fan of the 

Yankees and I am a fan of the Red Sox. This tradition started in 2018 as a graduation present for 

graduating high school and continued on in the years afterwards. Every year we alternate 

between Fenway and Yankee Stadium and in 2022 we went to Fenway. The Yankees swept the 

series pretty convincingly but it was still fun to go. While in Boston we also went to Bunker Hill. 

I work for my father so some time was spent in meetings for the business. Altogether an 

enjoyable trip as it normally is, especially so because it was the first time in a few years that we 

had been able to go.  


